
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Leader: Sanitary Authority boss explains stormwater fee amid outcry 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/729392/sanitary-authority-boss-explains-stormwater-fee-amid-
outcry 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Stormwater fee meeting planned in the Back Mountain 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/stormwater-fee-meeting-planned-in-the-back-mountain-
1.2430234 
 
Corry Journal: DEP urges residents to check homes for unsafe radon levels 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_23306d28-1053-11e9-9365-bb029af7f8aa.html 
 
Reading Eagle: DEP urges testing homes, basements for deadly radon gas 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/dep-urges-testing-homes-basements-for-deadly-radon-gas 
 
Altoona Mirror: DEP urges radon testing 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/01/dep-urges-radon-testing/ 
 
PA Homepage: DEP encourages Pennsylvanians to test homes for radon 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/dep-encourages-pennsylvanians-to-test-homes-for-
radon/1683396735 
 
Times Observer: DEP pushes home radon testing 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/01/dep-pushes-home-radon-testing/ 
 
Record-Argus: DEP encourages Pennsylvanians to test homes for radon 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/dep-encourages-pennsylvanians-to-test-homes-for-radon/ 
 
Environmental Protection Online: Pennsylvania Agency Urges Residents to Test for Radon 
https://eponline.com/articles/2019/01/04/pennsylvania-agency-urges-residents-to-test-for-radon.aspx 
 
Bradford Era: 'Round the Square –– 1/3/19 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/round-the-square/article_ba86e02a-0f05-11e9-824b-
0fe570a7460e.html 
 
WENY: DEP encourages Pennsylvanians to test their homes for radon 
http://www.weny.com/story/39720595/dep-encourages-pennsylvanians-to-test-their-homes-for-radon 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Bradford County:  Pickett, Owlett announce $447,250 state investment in two 
multi-site stream improvement projects 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_78fdd376-8456-5684-b39b-73ea1fb3d372.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State grants to help neighboring county with work on streams 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/01/state-grants-to-help-neighboring-county-with-
work-on-streams/  
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Towanda Daily Review: Bradford County stream improvement projects getting $447k boost from state 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/bradford-county-stream-improvement-projects-getting-k-
boost-from-state/article_72c52c99-b41d-5710-81d2-1808e9ad7eb5.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP gives $94,000 grant for Raccoon Creek project 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20190105/dep-gives-94000-grant-for-raccoon-creek-project 
 
Tribune-Review: Springdale Township could face state fines for not properly testing water, failing to 
document 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14474840-74/springdale-township-could-face-state-fines-
for-not-properly-testing-water-failing 
 
Air 
 
Observer-Reporter: Tenaska power plant powers up in Westmoreland 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/tenaska-power-plant-powers-up-in-
westmoreland/article_fe6ea30c-0eb2-11e9-aaf2-ffba095d9f94.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Bicyclists should earn tax subsidies 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/01/07/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-Bicyclists-
should-earn-tax-subsidies-div/stories/201901070011 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh energy forum will address carbon-reduction strategies 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14470999-74/pittsburgh-energy-forum-will-address-carbon-
reduction-strategies 
 
Post-Gazette: Support Energy Innovation Act 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/01/06/Support-Energy-Innovation-
Act/stories/201901060097 
 
Lock Haven Express: Climate challenge (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/01/climate-challenge/ 
 
Pennlive: Beware the snake oil of ‘Cap and Trade’ | PennLive letters 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/01/beware-the-snake-oil-of-cap-and-trade-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Pennlive: It’s time for a carbon fee with a dividend | PennLive letters 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/01/its-time-for-a-carbon-fee-with-a-dividend-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Erie Times: Lack of snow disrupts rhythms of Erie winter 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20190107/lack-of-snow-disrupts-rhythms-of-erie-winter 
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Amphiteater, pavilion, 'river hammock' part of proposed expansion of Columbia 
River Park 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/amphiteater-pavilion-river-hammock-part-of-proposed-
expansion-of-columbia/article_3b8b5758-106b-11e9-bca3-b3a3f776ab3b.html 
 
Bradford Era: Walking on Crook Farm Trail 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/walking-on-crook-farm-trail/article_b146fd18-122c-11e9-8c8e-
3b4389b92263.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Ho ho homes for the fish at the lake 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/ho-ho-homes-for-the-fish-at-the-
lake/article_5354a246-9321-5ebd-a232-3f96f65eec78.html 
 
Record-Argus: Park Service to tap into entrance fees to keep operating 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/park-service-to-tap-into-entrance-fees-to-keep-operating/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Laurel Ridge State Park to grow by 281 acres thanks to conservation purchase 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14472756-74/laurel-ridge-state-park-to-grow-by-281-acres-thanks-
to-conservation 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Progress continues on Wellsboro-rail trail connection 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/top-story-of-progress-
continues-on-wellsboro-rail-trail-connection/article_8dfac1ac-ced2-5ecc-9654-23111279d6ca.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: New mulch replacing rubberized surface at Memorial Park playground 
challenging for handicapped users 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/01/new-mulch-challenging-for-handicapped-users/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Tree replanting available through recent state grant 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/01/tree-replanting-available-through-recent-state-
grant/ 
 
WHYY: Park Service to tap into entrance fees to keep operating 
https://whyy.org/articles/park-service-to-tap-into-entrance-fees-to-keep-operating/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Neighbors shocked by 70-foot utility poles, fight electric company 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/neighbors-shocked-by-70-foot-utility-poles-fight-electric-
company.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Nuclear power advocate asks commissioners for resolution of support 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/nuclear-power-advocate-asks-commissioners-for-
resolution-of-support/article_1ff66a86-0f77-11e9-9527-1f61f53b376c.html 
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Observer-Reporter: Columbia Gas outage in Donora, warming centers set up 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/columbia-gas-outage-in-donora-warming-centers-set-
up/article_5eeac578-1140-11e9-b334-5f1bf3f6e1b2.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Columbia Gas shuts down services in Washington County as precaution 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/07/columbia-gas-shuts-down-services-in-
washington.html?iana=hpmvp_pit_news_headline 
 
Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL: More should be done to help those without heat 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/editorial-more-should-be-done-to-help-those-
without-heat/article_9be8aa2e-0e9f-11e9-bea8-975531eb82f6.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Columbia Gas opening warming centers after shutting off service in Donora 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14472865-74/columbia-gas-opening-warming-centers-after-shutting-
off-service-in-donora 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas restored to most customers in Donora outage 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14475223-74/columbia-gas-seeks-to-restore-service-in-donora 
 
Post-Gazette: Washington County gas outage 'uncomfortable but not unbearable,' with temperatures 
above freezing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2019/01/06/Gas-outage-uncomfortable-but-not-
unbearable-with-temperatures-above-freezing-in-Donora/stories/201901060201 
 
Post-Gazette: Gas service to be restored within 48 hours to 1,700 in Washington County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2019/01/05/About-1-700-without-gas-service-in-
Washington-County-columbia-gas-donora/stories/201901050066 
 
Mining 
 
Pocono Record: Monroe, Luzerne Co. natives bring life to ‘Knox Mine Disaster’ documentary 
https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20190106/monroe-luzerne-co-natives-bring-life-to-knox-mine-
disaster-documentary 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
The Derrick: Out of the Archives: Former United Natural Gas has rich history 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/out-of-the-archives-former-united-natural-gas-
has-rich/article_342cb0fa-5648-5d0a-8c4d-e58cc5e901f4.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Hundreds temporarily lose service for natural gas in Pennsylvania (AP) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/01/hundreds-temporarily-lose-service-for-natural-
gas-in-pennsylvania/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Observer-Reporter: Local photographer tours Chernobyl 
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https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/local-photographer-tours-chernobyl/article_d60fa120-
e6e1-11e8-8d98-f31816798ef4.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: The unwelcome guest: Lanternfly is the Newsmaker of the Year 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/the-unwelcome-guest-laternfly-is-the-newsmaker-of-the-
year 
 
Waste 
 
Meadville Tribune: Christmas tree pickup begins Jan. 12 in Meadville 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/christmas-tree-pickup-begins-jan-in-
meadville/article_000f0c58-0f0b-11e9-8c8d-b3d52bd0e16c.html 
 
New Castle News: Mulch, fish, wild animals — your Christmas tree is good for all of them 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/mulch-fish-wild-animals-your-christmas-tree-is-good-
for/article_478cf855-a60b-50da-8c54-1eeb313f486e.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Athens Township:  Recycling center to be closed on Sundays 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_7064a1ef-c787-5fd4-b01d-034407d91930.html 
 
Water 
 
York Daily Record: Crunched cars, boat, other debris still choke Otter Creek months after flood: Help 
needed 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/01/04/crunched-cars-boat-other-debris-still-otter-creek-
months-after-flood/2485046002/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Smallmouth bass population growing in Susquehanna River, catfish also abundant 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2019/01/04/fishing-susquehanna-river-smallmouth-bass-
population-growing-catfish-pennsylvania/2481384002/ 
 
Bradford Era: Public meeting on East Branch Dam work set 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/public-meeting-on-east-branch-dam-work-set/article_6546e2d8-
109d-11e9-a57d-4bb16e4a2065.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Sharon sewer rates to increase by $4 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/sharon-sewer-rates-to-increase-by/article_ac6bca04-1163-11e9-
8a80-43b6e50b498f.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Work begins on Sharpsville waterline project 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/work-begins-on-sharpsville-waterline-
project/article_5b569b6d-2e1d-5292-9186-b3d04b5b2314.html 
 
Times Observer: Expect outflow increase at dam 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/01/expect-outflow-increase-at-dam/ 
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http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_7064a1ef-c787-5fd4-b01d-034407d91930.html
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/01/04/crunched-cars-boat-other-debris-still-otter-creek-months-after-flood/2485046002/
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https://www.sharonherald.com/news/sharon-sewer-rates-to-increase-by/article_ac6bca04-1163-11e9-8a80-43b6e50b498f.html
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/sharon-sewer-rates-to-increase-by/article_ac6bca04-1163-11e9-8a80-43b6e50b498f.html
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/work-begins-on-sharpsville-waterline-project/article_5b569b6d-2e1d-5292-9186-b3d04b5b2314.html
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http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/01/expect-outflow-increase-at-dam/


Daily American: Que Pipeline breaks along Route 985 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/que-pipeline-breaks-along-
route/article_36c853af-9182-5cf6-a755-f5a1bed269ef.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Deadline reminder for PA private non-profits to apply for physical damage 
disaster loans caused by August severe storms and flooding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/deadline-reminder-for-pennsylvania-private-non-profits-
to-apply-for/article_c995519a-53dc-5d44-b5c3-76d0bbcd7bc8.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Area’s state lawmakers list severance tax, Chesapeake Bay, hellbender among 
top issues for 2019 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/01/budget-severance-tax-opioid-issues-on-
lawmakers-agendas/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Lancaster engineering firm converts to full employee ownership 
http://www.cpbj.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190104/CPBJ01/190109943/lancaster-engineering-
firm-converts-to-full-employee-ownership&Profile 
 
Tribune-Review: Next up for Sewickley Twp., repair roads and landslides damaged last year 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14477300-74/next-up-sewickley-twp-as-work-continues-to-
repair-roads-landslides-from 
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide restricts traffic along Markle Road in Allegheny Township 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14465795-74/landslide-restricts-traffic-along-markle-
road-in-allegheny-township  
 
Tanker truck overturns in Claysville 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2019/01/07/Tanker-truck-overturns-in-
Claysville/stories/201901070058  
 
Post-Gazette: 12 Women to Meet in 2019 
https://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/12-women-to-meet-2019/  
 
Post-Gazette: Slip-sliding away: More problems for Commercial Street in Squirrel Hill  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/01/04/Commercial-Street-Squirrel-Hill-
Swisshelm-Park-traffic-restriction-retaining-wall/stories/201901040125  
 
Post-Gazette: Record rain brought pain throughout southwestern Pa. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/01/05/Record-rainfall-pittsburgh-Alcosan-golf-
courses-pennsylvania/stories/201901060088 
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